
From: Lynn Teague <teague_l@bellsouth.net>
To: Bedsole, Coretta Dcbedsole@aarp.org
CC: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Arnold, TeresaTArnold@aarp.org
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/12/2016 2:20:52 PM
Subject: Re: Draft ad copy for ethics ads

This looks great. I would suggest one change to broaden the scope: "Now, too little information is 
disclosed to the public and ethics complaints against our Senators and . . . " PAC disclosure is 
especially important to Sen. Martin and I think he would appreciate acknowledgment of this piece of 
reform along with the other kinds of disclosure.

Lynn

Lynn Shuler Teague
Teague_L@bellsouth.net
803 556-9802

On Jan 12, 2016, at 2:03 PM, Bedsole, Coretta D <cbedsole@aarp.org> wrote:

Good Afternoon All,
Please see below for draft copy for the ethics ad. We would substitute Senator Chip Campsen and his telephone 
number for the ad that will run in the Post and Courier. Please let me know if you have any edits/corrections by 
close of business Thursday, January 14th. We will need to get the copy in the pipeline for the ad to run on 
Sunday, January 24th. A graphic is forthcoming.
Thanks,
Coretta

Thank you Senator Larry Martin

Thank you Senator Larry Martin for leading the charge to make lawmakers accountable to voters. Right 
now, ethics complaints against our Senators and Representatives are investigated by committees of 
fellow legislators who meet behind closed doors. South Carolinians deserve the peace of mind to know 
their elected official are representing them, not special interests. Senator Larry Martin has proposed 
that an independent body investigate ethics complaints.

Call Senator Larry Martin at 803.212.6610 to thank him for his efforts to promote good government.

Coretta Bedsole | AARP South Carolina | Associate State Director
Advocacy

1201 Main Street | Suite 1720 | Columbia, SC 29201
Office: 803-765-7383 | Cell: 803-403-5313
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If you don't think Real Possibilities when you think AARP, then you don't know ‘aarp'.
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